

Wellington regional coolean 2 3 APR 2001 A. (rox)

18 April 2001

Anthony Cross Transport Manager Wellington Regional Council PO Box 11 646 WELLINGTON

Dear Anthony

On behalf of Capital & Coast District Health Board I would like to thank you for your enthusiasm and support for improved bus services to Kenepuru Hospital.

The recent implementation of the bus running between the town centre and Kenepuru is an exciting opportunity that significantly improves access to Kenepuru for Porirua and Kapiti residents. Thank you for your persistence and perseverance with implementing this new bus service.

Capital and Coast will actively promote this service.

Please let me know if there is anything we can do to support you with this service or other future initiatives.

Yours sincerely

Margot Mains

Chief Executive Officer

cc: Andrea Houchen, Transport Planner, WRC

66156

CHIEF EXECUTIVES OFFICE

Capital & Coast District Health Board, Wellington Hospital, Riddiford Street, Private Bag 7902, Wellington South, New Zealand Telephone (04) 385-5408, Facsimile (04) 385-5929